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Mike Bromberg

1126 NW Federal St

Bend, OR 97703

 

November 18, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

As a both a climber and a wilderness advocate, I believe the Forest Service should consider an annual pass or

volunteer pass to remove undue limitations and financial burden for individuals who frequent the permitted areas

and support stewardship. 

While I do believe that wilderness preservation and a permit process is essential in this area, please be cognizant

of the potential financial barriers that this could create and consider solutions that limit access only during peak

periods.

 

 

Sincerely,

Mike Bromberg

 


